
 
Department of Building & Safety 
 
 

Re:   Request of Howard Hughes Center Promenade for support of appeal of the  
  revocation of sign permits by the Department of Building and Safety. 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
The Neighborhood Council of Westchester/Playa Board of Directors is writing to convey the 
support of the council and the Westchester/Playa stakeholders for the application of Howard 
Hughes Center Promenade for support of appeal of the revocation of sign permits by the 
Department of Building and Safety.  The signage at Howard Hughes Center was previously 
approved by the Department of Building and Safety   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cyndi Hench 
President 
 


